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EHS Circular Letter 2020-84 
 
 
To: Local Directors of Health       

Code Advisory Committee  
  
From:  Lori J. Mathieu, Public Health Branch Chief 

Environmental Health & Drinking Water Branch 
  
Date:   December 9, 2020 
  
Re:      Executive Order Affecting Subsurface Sewage Disposal System Licensure Examinations  

Attached is Executive Order No. 9P that concerns two matters, one of which is remote licensure 
examinations for Subsurface Sewage Disposal System Cleaners and Installers. Information will 
be posted on the Department’s website on examinations that will be held in 2021 for these 
disciplines once it is available.  

If you have any questions, please contact the Environmental Practitioner Licensing Program at 
DPH.EHLicensing@ct.gov. 

c: Deputy Commissioner Heather Aaron, MPH, LNHA, Department of Public Health 
Jim Vannoy, MPH, Environmental Health Section Chief 
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